
 

 

PRIVACY POLICY 

 

Introduction 

Welcome to The British Journal of Professional Regulatory Law (BJPRL). This Privacy Policy 
outlines how we collect, use, and protect your personal data in compliance with the UK 
General Data Protection Regulation (UKGDPR) and associated regulations. This policy covers 
data collected by The British Journal of Professional Regulatory Law, c/o Philip Cowburn, 24 
Western Drive, Leyland, Lancashire, PR25 1YB, editor@bjprl.co.uk. 

 

Data Controller 

The data controller for the personal data we collect is Philip Cowburn, who can be reached at 
editor@bjprl.co.uk.  

 

Purpose of Data Processing 

We collect and process personal data to effectively deliver the services of the journal. The 
categories of personal data we may collect include names, email addresses, job titles, and 
institution details. The lawful basis for processing this data may be consent, contractual 
necessity, or legal obligation. 

 

Data Collection 

We collect personal data through website forms and subscriber registration. Our website uses 
cookies with user consent for enhanced functionality and analytics. 

 

Data Sharing 

We may share personal data with third parties such as website and email providers, for the 
purpose of delivering our services. 

 

International Data Transfers 

We may transfer personal data to countries outside the UK or the European Economic Area 
(EEA). These transfers are safeguarded by the UK/US Privacy Shield/Data-Bridge framework. 

 

Data Retention 

mailto:editor@bjprl.co.uk
mailto:editor@bjprl.co.uk


We retain personal data for as long as it is required, based on a continuing risk-based 
assessment. 

 

Data Subject Rights 

To exercise your data subject rights, such as access, rectification, erasure, or data portability, 
please email editor@bjprl.co.uk. We will process your request within 14 days. 

 

Security Measures 

We take security measures to protect personal data, including password protection, 
anonymization where possible, and restricting access on a need-to-know basis. We adhere to 
best practice guidance from the Information Commissioner's Office. 

 

Children's Data 

We do not knowingly collect data from children under the age of 16. 

 

Updates to Privacy Policy 

We update our privacy policy yearly or when required. The new policy will be posted on our 
website. 

 

Consent and Opt-Out 

Consent for data processing is obtained when data is provided. You can opt out of data 
processing by emailing editor@bjprl.co.uk.  

 

Complaints 

If you have any complaints about our data processing practices, please email 
editor@bjprl.co.uk. We will handle complaints within 14 days. 

 

By using our services, you agree to the practices described in this Privacy Policy. If you do 
not agree with the terms of this policy, please do not use our services. 

 

This Privacy Policy was last updated on 31 October 2023 

 

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this policy, please contact us at 
editor@bjprl.co.uk.  
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